
 

For Local 8 Members at Seattle Housing Authority                                                            May 10, 2022 

 

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT REACHED! 
We are proud to announce that OPEIU and SHA reached a tentative agreement on a new 3-year contract!  

Highlights include a 6.5%-7.5% wage increase retro to January (depending on where you are within the pay 
range), an additional paid holiday, an additional day of paid bereavement leave, and the option to cash out 
vacation hours in December.  

Full details with all contract language to come! Voting details and membership meetings will be announced in 
the coming days. 

OPEIU Bargaining Team, 
Vernida Jackson 
Shannon Mains 
Deanna Montgomery Owens 
Sophia Philips 
Valarie Peaphon 

Questions?  Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative, 206-441-8880 ext. 103 or 
Valarie@opeiu8.org 
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